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LITTLE BLOOMERS PROGRAM

D. Ramsay advised that correspondence has been sent to Johnson Street Public School, Steele Street Public
School and Ferndale Woods Elementary School regarding their participation in the 2018 Little Bloomers
Program.  Ms. Ramsay offered to look into local media coverage for this year’s Little Bloomers Program.

M. Boyd, Parks Horticulture Foreperson provided an overview of the Little Bloomers Program that commences
in mid-June. Ms. Boyd noted that the Committee provides plants and supplies to the primary students for a
half-day program of activities over a three-day period. She stated that the theme of this year’s Little Bloomers
Program is “Sprout into Spring”.
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